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AUGUST 2017 
 

Please patronize our newsletter advertisers and thank them for their support! 

 HALLO ALLE/HELLO EVERYBODY  

LADIES SECTION 
By:  Jen Evans 

September:  Tube Steak Dinner, 6:30 p.m., Club House 

Members of the Ladies Section will be calling Maennerchor members requesting donations 

for desserts to sell at the upcoming Ox Roast.   

 

MAENNERCHOR BUILDING  

IMPROVEMENT 2017 

Have you received your letter?  Have you sent in a check?  Have you seen the progress?   It’s 

exciting to see the old stuff gone. The Building Improvement Committee has been working 

very hard and the goal is getting closer and closer, but your funds are still needed!  Make sure 

to attend the next business meeting, which is Wednesday, August 9 to get an update on where 

we stand with the goal and to take a look at the project progression!  As of the last business 

meeting, $32,907.42 has been raised.  $460.12 of the proceeds from the Golf Outing were do-

nated to the building improvement.  You will be impressed at what your members have done!  

For questions now, please contact, Mike Lohrman, Clair Schell, Fred Swarner or Rogers 

Shay. 

 

SINGERS 

Are preparing for the Ox Roast. 

 

SPAGHETTI DINNER 

The July spaghetti dinner saw 163 adults and 8 children.  Income was $1356.  Expenses were 

$582 plus $96.94sales tax.  Frank Jackson presented a check to the club for $774. 

 

OX-ROAST 

We are ready to go!  The Ox-Roast is August 26. 

 

BENEVOLENCE 

Please keep Betty Meyer in your thoughts and prayers.  Betty suffered a fall at home and has 

been in Licking Memorial, room 513. Our thoughts and prayers remain with Ed Moats who 

recently suffered a stroke and is now recovering at Select Specialty Hospital. 

We were sorry to hear of the passing of Glenna Rogers. 

 

 

BURN THE NOTE! 
Thanks again to Fred Swarner for providing the loan to purchase the zero-turn mower for the 

club!  The final payment was made July 12!  Burn that promissory note!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OX-ROAST RAFFLE TICKETS 

A major part of the financial success of the Newark Maennerchor Ox-Roast is the money from 

the raffle tickets.  There are many projects that are very important to maintaining the Newark 

Maennerchor facilities.  All this takes money, so please do your part.   

You can make money for yourself while helping your Club.  The member selling the most 

tickets will receive $25 plus their dues paid for the year 2018.  The members selling over $100 

worth of tickets will receive their dues paid for the year 2018.  This is a $25-$40 value.  Fi-

nally, the seller of the $500 winning ticket will receive $25.  So conceivably, you could make 

$90 just by helping the Club have a successful Newark Maennerchor Ox-Roast! 

Please make sure to sell as many tickets as you can, make your check payable to Newark 

Maennerchor and bring your stubs and money to the next business meeting or mail to Bill 

Dougherty, 777 Patton Street, Newark, OH   43055, or bring them with you to the Ox Roast. 

 

LANDSCAPING 

Special thanks to Marty Werner and Jo Koch for all of their hard work landscaping the club 

grounds!  Even with all the construction, it looks beautiful! 

 
  

7   SINGERS’ REHEARSAL 

8   TRUSTEE MEETING 

9   EXECUTIVE BOARD & BUSINESS MEETING 

14 SINGERS’ REHEARSAL 

15 OX ROAST MEETING 

21 SINGERS’ REHEARSAL 

23 LIFE MEMBERS MEETING 

23 SOCIAL MEETING 

26 OX ROAST 
 



Jack’s Septic, LLC 
 

Septic Tank Cleaning and  
Construction 

 

274 South Sixth Street 
Newark, OH   43055 

         

 740.366.3255     

800.395.5784 

 Fax: 740.366.5728 

J. Gerard Swank 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

 

SWANK LAW OFFICE 
A Legal Professional Association 

 

51 North Third Street 

North Third Tower 

Newark, OH   43055 

740.345.1040 

SwankLawOffice.com 

HendersonVanatta.com 

 

ALL YOU CAN EAT SPAGHETTI DINNER 

SEPTEMBER 6, 2017 
 5:00 ~ 7:00 P.M. 

~ADULTS $8 ~  

CHILDREN 12 &  

UNDER $4  

 

740-345-9864 


